Subject: Riderwood Elementary native plants garden

Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 2:17 PM

From: Diana Molavi <dwmolavi@gmail.com>

To: <sales@americannativeplants.net>

Cc: Anne Wedgeworth <rayanne41@verizon.net>

Conversation: Riderwood Elementary native plants garden

Dear Sherry and American Native Plants Nursery,

 

Thank you for your willingness to help supply our native plants Kinder Garden and Monarch Way Station at Riderwood Elementary School!  We would like to plant the following plants in the spring of 2013, as available: 

 

  Common name   Scientific name   Quantity needed   

  SHRUBS           

  Witch hazel   Hamamelis virginiana   1   

  Spicebush   Lindera benzoin   2   

              

  GRASSES           

  Bottlebrush   Elymus hystrix   3   

              

  PERENNIALS           

  Wild sweet William   Phlox divaricata   3   

  White turtlehead   Chelone glabra   3   

  Milkweed, any   Asclepias spp   6-8   

  Ironweed   Vernonia noveboracensis   2   

  Joe-Pye weed   Eupatorium fistulosum   2   

  Threadleaf Coreopsis   Coreopsis verticillata   2-3   

  Coneflower   Rudbeckia fulgida   2   

  Goldenrod, any   Solidago spp.   2-3  

 

We have received funds of up to $100 from Riderwood, so with your matching gift we can purchase up to $200 worth of plants. Please let me know what we can purchase from this list. I am available to pick up the order as soon as this weekend. Thank you!

Diana Molavi

Lutherville, MD

443-846-2164

